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#exceptionaleveryday 

International Evening  
Thursday 18th October from 6.00 p.m. 

 
Tomorrow… please do the following at 6.00 p.m: 

 Come along as a family to the Rio Hub  
 Bring a special family dish to share  

 Bring a special sign that names the dish 
 Make a flag of the country linked to the food 

 Be prepared to socialise and dance 
 

Please note that the finish time needs to be no later than 
7.30 p.m. so don’t be late. 

 
This is our ‘once a year’ opportunity as a school family to 

come together and celebrate our ‘internationalness’. 
 

 



Don’t forget: 
Staff Training Day—Monday 29th October 
School restarts after half term—Tuesday 30th October 
Year Six Parents Secondary School Transfer Deadline—Wednesday 31st October 
(please see Mr Robinson if any problems) 
 

Thursday 1st November—  Thursday Class Assemblies restart (Damavand class*) 
Wednesday 7th November— Diwali celebrations (Hindu celebration) 
Sunday 11th November—  100 year anniversary of Armistice Day  
       (end of World War One - a day of world significance)  
Monday 12th November— Anti-Bullying Week 
Monday 19th November— Road Safety Week 
Sunday 2nd December—   International Day of the Abolition of Slavery  
       (another day of world significance) 
 

Autumn Term ends—   Friday 21st December—12.45 p.m. 
Spring Term 2019 starts— Monday 7th January—8.45 a.m. 
 

* Thursday order for class assemblies as follows: Yr 6 Jaya (08/11); Yr 6 Vinson (15/11); Yr 5 Andes p.m. class 
(22/11); Yr 5 Tien Shan p.m. class (29/11); Yr 4  Huascaran (06/12); Yr 4  Nevado (13/12) 

Sky News are coming to Burgess Park      
between 12 and 2 pm on Monday the 22nd 

October to report about how great ‘Beat 
The Street’ has been for the community of 
Southwark and how it is bringing families 

and communities together and                  
encouraging the community to be fit      

and active. 

 

We would love to see lots of Beat The 
Street players there at the park on Monday 

to show Sky News viewers how much we 
are all enjoying Beat The Street.            

Some people may get a chance to share 
their stories on camera! Maybe Beat The Street has improved your fitness or helped 
you lose weight. Perhaps you’re spending more time together as a family. Has your 
child spent less time indoors? Maybe you have seen parts of Southwark that you 

have never visited before.  

What’s coming up after half term: 


